
Spring 1 
Writing In writing this half term, we will be creating biographies and a 

newspaper report based on our guided reading book Cogheart. 

Maths This half term in Maths, we will be developing on our understanding 
of division, specifically looking at the written method. We will then 
be moving on to fractions, where we will explore finding a fraction 
of an amount.  

Reading We are reading Cogheart by Peter Bunzl, which is a steampunk 
inspired novel set in the Victorian era.  

Art In Art, we will be learning all about L.S Lowry and use his work as 
inspiration to create our own landscapes using charcoal.  

Geography In Geography, we will be learning about the differences between 
mountains and volcanoes. We will explore how mountains and 
volcanoes are formed, whilst linking our previously learning of 
Earthquakes to understand where they appear in the world. 

Computing With our new Chromebooks, we will be exploring Google 
Spreadsheets this half term. We will learning how to input, 
manipulate and organise data.   

Science This term we will be building on our knowledge of properties of 
materials. We will be looking at the key question ‘are all changes in 
materials irreversible’ and carrying out many experiments to help 
answer this.  

RE Sikhism is our focus for this half term and the key question is: Are 
Sikh stories important today? We will be discussing the importance 
of stories and the messages that they represent.  

Latin We will start out unit ‘Clean and Healthy’ this half term. In this unit, 
our grammatical focus will be adverbs and how to identify their 
endings in Latin. Additionally, we will be learning about Roman 
baths. 

PE In indoor PE we will be creating a ‘Greatest showman’ inspired 
dance, thinking about expression through dance.  
In outdoor PE, we will be learning how to play hockey.  

Connect In PSHE this half term, we will be exploring the benefits of giving to 
others, which links into the new Knighthood program that we will 
be beginning to complete.  

Music Whilst looking in to Blues music this term, we will learning all about 
how people experience feelings through music.  

 


